Membership Program to be Updated

As part of the Hara Museum's transition in the coming months, preparations are being
made to update the Hara Museum membership program. Membership information on this
website will thus be unavailable during this time.

Enrollments in the current program are set to end at noon on Friday, December 18.

Those who wish to become a new member are requested to send their request by email

to member@haramuseum.or.jp by 12:00 noon on Friday, December 18.

Please note that membership applications cannot be made at the museum reception desk,
by phone or through the website.

Details of the new program will be posted on this website as soon as they become
available.
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